
Call for Posters 

International Conference 

Fribourg, Switzerland 6.-7. Nov. 2020 

Islam at school / L’islam en classe / Islam im Klassenzimmer 

At this conference we would like to give all participants the opportunity to gain insight into current 
research and to give scholars and young researchers the possibility to present their current work. 
Posters enable discussions about one's own research and facilitate networking with other scholars 
with similar research focuses. 

Therefore, we invite upcoming scholars and researchers to submit and present posters on their 
ongoing or concluded projects or qualification theses. A series of poster-panels will be exhibited 
on the conference site (7 Nov. 2020) and there will be space within the programme for the authors 
to present their work and respond to questions. 

All posters must pertain to research within fields linked to the conference topic or closely related 
topics of Islam and school. The authors and titles of the posters will be listed in the detailed 
conference programme. The conference fee will be waived for the contributors and one night hotel 
accommodation will be offered. 

The posters should be of size A0 or A1 (either portrait or landscape). The language of the 
conference is French and German, but English can be used for presenting the posters. The 
production of the poster has to be done by the contributors themselves and the poster has to be 
brought along on the day of the conference.  

Application and contact: 

Please send your application to: szig@unifr.ch 

Submission deadline 
(PDF file & description of max. 1 A4 page): 31.07.2020 

Further information on the conference: www./unifr.ch/szig 

http://www./unifr.ch/szig

